
IMPORTANT INFORMATION – FREE MEALS FOR ALL ENDS 

The School District of La Crosse will no longer be able to serve all 

meals to students free in the 2022-2023 school year. The funding to 

be able to offer free meals during the pandemic will end at the close 

of the current school year.

A new Free/Reduced meal application will be needed in order 

receive Free/Reduced-priced meals during the 2022-2023 school 

year. 

New application forms will be available after July 1, 2022. As 

additional information becomes available, we will be posting 

information to the La Crosse School District and School Nutrition 

website in addition to sending a Back-to-School mailing this summer 

to all families.

Completing the Free/Reduced Application is necessary for all families 

as this information helps determine additional funding for enhanced 

education opportunities to your child’s school. 


